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17th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Breakfast Club Changes 

As you know we are always sensitive to any costs that our families incur and we never like to increase 
prices.  

We have always tried to cover any additional costs internally and have not increased the price of Breakfast 
Club for many years. However, we must also balance this with the overwhelming increase in food costs.  

It has been a difficult decision but in order to cover these additional costs, we need to change the costs of 
our Breakfast Club provision. Therefore, a price increase of 50p will take effect after the February half term 
holiday. We believe that this is still excellent value for the childcare provided.  

In addition to this we would also like to consult with parents on an extra Breakfast Club session. We are 
proposing that we now have two sessions. 

Session 1 - 7:30am - 9am (extended provision timings) £4.00 per child/£3.50 additional siblings 

Session 2 - 8am - 9am (current provision timings) £3.00 per child/£2.50 additional siblings 

We hope that by offering this extended session we can support our families that start work earlier. If this is 
something your family would benefit from please fill out the slip below and return it to school as soon as 
possible so that we can continue the consultation process with staff.  

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 

               

Extended Breakfast Club Provision Proposal 

I would like my child to attend an extended Breakfast Club session if this is provided and would be happy to 
pay £4.00 per child/£3.00 additional siblings for this provision. 

Child’s Name       

 ST JAMES CATHOLIC 
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